Commissioning Support and Accommodation for Care Leavers and Young Homeless People

Tuesday 17th September 9.30am to 12.00pm
Torbay Foyer
Teignmouth Road Torquay TQ1 4DZ


Torbay Council is looking at how to meet the challenges of providing supported accommodation for our care leavers and young homeless people aged 16 to 25 years of age, in preparation for procuring a new range of provision later this year.

As a key stakeholder, you are invited to attend the second consultation event at Torbay Foyer on Tuesday 17th September, where we will build on the feedback from the previous event in July to co-design elements of the future commissioning model.

This event is suitable for non-registered semi- independent providers, supported accommodation and outreach providers; third sector agencies, professionals and practitioners interested in contributing to developing innovative solutions to support young people into independence.
Your attendance and contributions are warmly welcomed.

Please can you indicate your interest in attending this event by emailing commissioning@torbay.gov.uk by Tuesday 10th September. 

The agenda will follow nearer the time. 

We look forward to seeing you again. 
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